
 

7638 River Road Pike 
Nashville, TN 37209 

 
March 29, 2006 
 
 
 
 
Mrs. Darlene Standley, Chief 
Utilities Division 
Tennessee Regulatory Authority 
460 James Robertson Parkway 
Nashville, TN 37243-0505 
 
RE:  Tennessee Wastewater Systems, Inc.’s Petition to Amend Certificate of Public 
Convenience and Necessity to Provide Wastewater Utility Services  
Docket # 06-00022– Sugarloaf Ridge 
 
Dear Mrs. Standley: 
 
Tennessee Wastewater Systems, Inc. provides the following information per your request 
dated March 15, 2005. 
 

1. The number of residential customers to be served and the number of commercial 
customers to be served by the wastewater system. 

 
Response:  We estimate that 50% of the customers will be residential. 
 

2. What is the estimated total cost to construct the wastewater system? 
 

Response:  The estimated total cost to construct the system is $175,000. 
 

3. Of the $175,000 estimated value of the contribution in aid of construction, how much 
is attributable to the appraised or estimated value of the permanent easement of the 
property on which the wastewater system will occupy?  

 
Response:  None 
 

4. Who will be the developer(s) and the entity(s) that will build and pay for construction 
of the system and transfer ownership of the system to TWS?  Provide the name(s) and 
address. 

 
Response:  Ernest Eugene Coldiron – 1250 Sugarloaf Road – Sevierville, TN 37876. 
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7638 River Road Pike 
Nashville, TN 37209 

If you have any further questions, or need any additional information, please feel free to 
contact me. 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
Charles Pickney, Jr., President 
Tennessee Wastewater Systems, Inc. 
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